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Monday 15th June 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I am sure most of you are aware, our local uniform store closed earlier in the year. This has meant 
many of you have had to travel further to acquire uniform and some of you, I know, have had quite a 
wait once you have ordered your items.  

As a school, we have some good news. The governors and the school have been working hard and have 
found a new uniform provider. One that, not only, is local but can deliver as well. We are very pleased 
with the quality of the clothing and we know they will be able to offer a wealth of different items. 

As well as this, the company have also agreed to give the school a percent of all orders. This means that 
when you purchase the uniform, school will receive a percentage of the money – money that is then 
available to spend on the children’s education and time at school. This will really help us to continue to 
offer the wonderful opportunities throughout the year. More information on the new provider will be 
sent as soon as possible.  

In the meantime, we have an exciting competition for the children! As well as acquiring a new uniform 
provider, we also feel this is the perfect time to change and update the school logo.  

We would like the children to design the new school logo; an emblem that they feel reflects our 
wonderful school. It can be one main picture, a collection of smaller pictures, letters or words. A crest 
template is attached below as an example. We ask that all entries are returned to school by Friday 3rd 
July 2020 when a panel of governors and staff will select the winning entry. The winning logo will then 
be added to the new uniform and the winning pupil will receive a framed copy of their design to keep.  

I also want to stress at this time, that although we are making a change to the uniform provider and the 
logo, we fully appreciate that many of you will already have uniform that fits or has been purchased 
recently. We simply ask that when you do need to purchase new uniform that, at that stage, you buy 
the new uniform.  

We look forward to seeing all the wonderful entries! Good luck. 

Lee Christopher  

LAMBLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Lee Christopher 
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*Please note: This crest design is an example and does not have to be used. Your child can use 
any crest design they wish. 
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